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8th September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer         
 

Open Evening – Wednesday 27th September 2023 
Early finish 

 
As you may be aware, Hope Academy will host its Open Evening on Wednesday 27th September.  To 
support our preparations, students will finish at the end of Period 4 which is 1.30pm.  School buses 
will not be available at the earlier finish time, and I therefore ask you to make alternative 
arrangements for your child to get home safely.  If you are unable to make alternative arrangements, 
students can remain onsite and will be supervised accordingly whilst waiting for school buses to 
arrive at 3.10pm. 
 
Students in receipt of a free school meal will have the opportunity to collect a packed lunch before 
they leave site. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs M Adams 
Principal 
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